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Deena Thuston (adpce.ad)

From: Deena Thuston (adpce.ad)
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2025 2:22 PM
To: deq.publicnotices@la.gov
Subject: Adjacent State Draft Permit Public Notice
Attachments: AR0001210_PN of Renewal_20250525.pdf

Good afternoon, 
The attached NPDES Permit is for a neighboring facility to Louisiana in the state of Arkansas.  Please route this 
for review and/or possible comments.  Please email comments to tanya.ester@arkansas.gov or to EE Water 
Division EE.WaterDivision@arkansas.gov . 
 
Thank you, 
 
Deena Thuston | Administrative Analyst 
Division of Environmental Quality  | Office of Water Quality 
Permits Branch 
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.682.0929 | e : deena.thuston@arkansas.gov  

 
 
 
 
 


